
From: Eileen Gutierrez
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Don’t cut the trees
Date: Saturday, January 20, 2024 4:00:19 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello, please don’t cut down the trees. I’ve lived in Whittier for 14 years and those trees were part of the beauty of
uptown Whittier. Please don’t :)
Sent from my iPhone
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